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Richmond County School System to Host Career Fair 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – Richmond County School System will host a career fair on Saturday, 
October 16, 2021, from 9 a.m. – noon at the Board of Education Office, 864 Broad Street. During the 
career fair, human resources staff will conduct on-site interviews and hiring for select positions. 
 
“Richmond County School System is an employer of choice in our community. The school system 
offers excellent benefits and a collaborative working environment that makes joining our team an 
attractive option for recent grads and experienced professionals who are relocating to the area or 
looking for an exciting new opportunity,” said Dr. Cecil Clark, Richmond County School System Chief 
Human Resources Officer.  “We encourage energetic, highly motivated people who want to impact the 
future, educate and support our students to apply.”  
 
To view the complete list of the openings, visit our website at www.rcboe.info/Apply2RCSS  
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